
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Sunday, December 17, 2017 8:40 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-12-17 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0306 
 
-- Name -- 
Rebecca James 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Will there be any special considerations made to Senior or fixed income households. I feel that this must 
be a part of your process going forward. 
Thank you, 
Rebecca James 
 




